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Year 6 History Launch Day – World War 2  

Wednesday 17th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are very excited to inform you that in the Spring term, our new History focus will be 

World War II. We have lots of exciting activities planned for our children. This History unit 

will be launched with an old-fashioned Tea Dance which will take place on Wednesday 17th 

January 2024 in school.  

At this stage, we do not want to give too much away. However, we would like the children to 

come to school on that day wearing appropriate dress from that period in history. Here are 

some ideas for costumes.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Mortimer  
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